
Prescott Public Library Cell Phone Policy 
 
Prescott Public Library allows the use of cell phones in compliance with the 
following policy.  
 

 When you enter the library, please turn the ringer on your cell phone to vibrate or off. 
 Cell phone conversations that disturb others are not permitted. 
 No cell phone calls are permitted in the Silent Study Room or the Ruffner Reading 

Room. 
 Please keep your conversations short and your voice lowered when using your cell 

phone. If you need to have an extended conversation, please exit the building to do 
so. 

 The Reading Courtyard is part of the building, and subject to the restrictions listed 
above. 

 Please refrain from using your cell phone at the service desks. 
 

Depending on the severity of the violation one or more of the following 
actions may be taken: 
 

 Warning from library staff. 
 Removal from the building.  
 Library access or privileges limited or revoked. 
 Trespass order from the library for one year. 
 City of Prescott Police will be asked to assist with the enforcement of this policy if 

necessary. 
 
If you wish to report inappropriate cell phone use, contact a library staff member at the 
nearest service desk. 
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